
Hello, 
 
I am a 5th generation Oregonian who opposes SB-1530 due to the devastating effects it will 
have on rural Oregonians. I am deeply offended that the current legislators think we the people 
are not smart enough to do our own research and come to our own conclusions on climate 
change legislation. I strongly urge you to please vote NO on this bill and instead let Oregonians 
vote on the issue for themselves.  
 
Thank you, 
Brandi Mullaney  
 


